
ATTENTION: 
LOCALIZED BOIL ORDER LIFTED 

Effective today, May 28th as of 12:30 pm, the precautionary 
isolated boil order for all drinking and/ or cooking water for the 
localized area of Suffolk Ave. from Drury Ln. to Dickens St. has 
been LIFTED.

The water system pressure in the above area has been restored 
and sample testing has indicated the drinking and/ or cooking 
water is safe to consume WITHOUT boiling first. 

This is your notice stating the precautionary Localized Boil Order 
has been lifted.

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please call:

Project Engineer
Matt Hoffman
224-289-2758

OR

Non-Emergency Services
708-593-3830
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